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17th July 2025


Dear Applicant

Post:  Data Officer 

Thank you for your interest in working at Golborne High School and the post of Data Officer.  

The governors and I seek to appoint a professional of the highest calibre to join our motivated and successful team. We are an Outstanding comprehensive secondary school with excellent results, and we place pupil-centred care at the heart of all we do. I encourage you to visit our website for a flavour of the high expectations and family atmosphere you can expect to find upon visiting us or working at Golborne.

Details of the main duties, responsibilities, experience and skills required to perform this role are provided in the job description and person specification. 

Golborne High School is committed to the wellbeing of its staff and students alike. If you are interested in part-time or flexible working arrangements, please outline this in your application with a view to discussing your preferences if you are shortlisted to interview. 

If you believe we are the right school for you, please complete the support staff application form on the school website. Send your application to the school email address recruitment@golbornehigh.wigan.sch.uk or post it to the school address by the advertised deadline.

I very much look forward to reading your application.

Yours sincerely

A C Stott

Mrs A Stott
Headteacher
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